

December 8, 2015

Dear The Bascom Group,

On behalf of Teddy Bear Party, thank you for your donation of Because of your support, Teddy Bear Party can continue to pay it forward. Our beneficiaries are carefully selected and with your continued support, Teddy Bear Party can continue to make a difference. Our 2014 beneficiaries were:

- Children's Health As the only academic health care facility in North Texas dedicated exclusively to the comprehensive care of children from birth to age 18, Children's Health<sup>™</sup> provides patient care ranging from simple eye exams to specialized treatment in areas such as heart disease, hematology-oncology and cystic fibrosis.
- Family Equality Council Family Equality Council connects, supports, and represents the three million parents who are lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and queer in this country and their six million children.
- Equality Texas advocates and lobbies for the elimination of discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity/expression.
- Stand Up 2 Cancer mission is to raise funds to accelerate the pace of groundbreaking translational research that can get new therapies to patients quickly and save lives now.

Together with you, we will continue to support our children, our families, equality for the LGBT community, and the fight to cure a disease that has impacted so many.

If your company matches employee giving, you can increase the impact this donation will make to our work. If you need more information or assistance with the matching gift process, or any questions regarding your contribution, please contact me at <a href="mailto:TheTeddyBearParty@gmail.com">TheTeddyBearParty@gmail.com</a>.

Best Regards,

gathe

Jason Hanna Executive Director

Note: This letter is the formal receipt for your gifts to the Teddy Bear Party and is to be used for your tax purposes. As the Teddy Bear Party (Federal Tax ID #46-3164486) is a not for profit 501(c)(3) corporation, your contributions are fully tax deductible. Note that no goods or services were or will be received by you, the contributor, because of these gifts. The receipted amount listed above is the tax deductible amount. Please be advised that event registrations, merchandise purchases, and \$20 of each ticket to any of our fundraising events are not tax deductible.